From:

Karen Smyth <k.smyth@nilga.org>

Sent:

31 August 2012 11:31

To:

+Comm. Justice Public Email
Derek McCallan; Bethany Bradley

Cc: Subject:

Criminal Justice Bill call for evidence

Dear Christine

Thank you for your letter of 11 July, asking for views on the content of the Criminal Justice Bill. I have looked at the Bill and have discussed the clauses with the Manager of the NI Strategic Migration partnership, who is based at the NILGA offices. It is our understanding that the key purpose of the Bill is to transcribe EU requirements into regional law. We would have no particular comment to make on the content of the bill, but thank you for contacting us. We are keen to develop a relationship with the Committee, particularly on issues that impact directly on district councils, and I look forward to hearing from you in future.

Regards

17 Mg

Karen Smyth

Karen Smyth BSc (Hons), MBA Head of Policy NILGA Unit 5B Castlereagh Business Park 478 Castlereagh Road Belfast, BT5 6BQ

Tel: 02890 798972 Mobile: 07896466764 Email: k.smyth@nilga.org





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

The information contained in this email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or body to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, or person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are not authorised to and must not disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of it. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete the email from your system.

The opinions, views or comments on this e-mail are mine and do not necessarily reflect any views or policies of the Northern Ireland Local Government Association (NILGA). NILGA accepts no responsibility for changes to this email after it was sent or for any damage to the recipient's systems or data caused by this message or its attachments.